
Stonefield Homeowners Association 
Board Meeting 
Thursday, March 10, 2005 
7:00 p.m. 
 
Present: Jon DiPiazza, James Dvorsky, Tom Thieding, Mike Adler 
 
Annual Meeting: The SNA annual meeting will be combined with the spring social on April 9 
from 6-11 p.m. at the Capital Brewery in Middleton. Agenda: 
 2004 Reviews and Plans for 2005 – Jon DiPiazza 
 Treasurer’s Report – Kathy Karaofsky 
 Election – Tom Thieding 
 Neighborhood beautification reminder – Mike Adler 
 Board of Education Report – Ellen Lindgren 
 
Neighborhood Beautification: The board had a discussion on informing neighbors of the need 
to maintain the condition of their property, focusing on condition of mailboxes and lamp posts. 
The board directed the Covenant Compliance Committee to do a neighborhood walk-around and 
identify properties with obvious non-compliance of covenant restrictions and determine how to 
inform neighbors to make modifications. 
 
Sign Beautification Teams: The team leaders are: Woodgate-TomThieding, Gammon Rd.-Mike 
Adler, Old Middlton Rd.-Brad Nordhaus. Mary Brunsell has offered her Master Gardner talents, 
and will be asked to develop planting schemes for each sign. 
 
SNA Newsletter: The first of the newly-designed newsletter was delivered March 6. Another 
one will be delivered around April 1 with a reminder of the SNA annual meeting. 
 
Next Meeting: To be determined. 
 
Adjourned by unanimous consent. 
 
Minutes Submitted By: Tom Thieding, Secretary 
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